Yellowstone National Park, WY
Office 307-344-2070
Cell 406-581-2617

2 attachments

f] WAMP 10pct Conceptual Drawings.pdf
~ 1095K

=y DOI-USDA-DOT SF299-09.pdf
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Butler, Matt <Matt.Butler@verizonwireless.com> Mon, Oct 29, 2012 at 4:01 PM
To: "De Young, Bret" <bret_deyoung@nps.gov>
Cc: Dustin Sene <Dustin_Sene@nps.gov>

We will be happy to spearhead the construction assuming we can recoup some of our costs with
collocators in the future. That being said, | will call you to discuss.

MB

Matt Butler
Network Real Estate Manager

Mountain Region

Li{SE Verizon Wireless
3131 8. Vaughn Way #550
Aurora, CO 80014

O: (303) 873-2671

F: (303) 873-2684
C: (720) 519-5879

Matt.butler@verizonwireless.com

From: De Young, Bret [mailto: bret_deyoung@nps.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2012 3:34 PM

To: Butler, Matt

Cc: Dustin Sene

Subject: Re: Mt Washburn Relocation

Matt,

It appears that the funding resource for construction of an NPS tower at Mount Washburn has disappeared on us



